
 

 

 

A Message from Principal Wisdom Tettey 
 
September 2, 2021 

 

As we head into a new school year, I want to get in touch to see how you are managing. I 

hope you and your loved ones are all doing well.   

 

I also thank you most sincerely for everything you have done to support our campus and 

community, and to prepare us for a new academic year, despite the tremendous challenges 

over the course of the last

https://www.utoronto.ca/utogether/ucheck
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https://hrandequity.utoronto.ca/covid-19/#resources
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